
 AUDI DEALER COMMUNICATION 

Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Audi Public Relations.  

Audi Customer Protection  15i5_DLR_STOPDELIVERY 

STOP DELIVERY NOTICE FOR CERTAIN AUDI VEHICLES - CODE 15i5 IN ELSA 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 

 General Manager

 Sales Managers

 Service Manager

 Parts Manager

 Service Advisor

 Warranty Administrator

 Technicians

Date: November 29, 2021 

Issue: Effective immediately, Audi has issued a mandatory STOP DELIVERY notice for certain 
4.0L vehicles in dealer inventory and flagged them in ELSA with code 15i5. 

Dealers must not deliver any vehicle showing code 15i5 in ELSA until further 
notice.   

-END OF MESSAGE- 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


